
      City Manager’s Office 

 

                         MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 

Date:   May 22, 2023  

To:   Honorable Mayor and City Council 

Through: Doug Thornley, City Manager  Approved Electronically 

From:   Monica Cochran, Manager, Housing and Neighborhood Development  

Subject:  Follow up on agenda item C.8 for the May 10, 2023 Council meeting. 

 
During the May 10, 2023, Annual Action Plan (item C.8) public hearing, Councilmember 
Brekhus requested location information for the East University and Yori Area ADA Sidewalk 
and Street Rehabilitation project in addition to the Yori Area School Zone Flashing Beacons 
project (see attached maps).  

There was also discussion from Councilmembers Brekhus and Martinez regarding the 
inoperative condition of the Yori Splash Pad. Parks and Recreation staff confirmed that Yori 
Splash Pad was functioning normally before being closed for the winter and will reopen for the 
season at the end of May 2023. This park feature was improved in July 2020 utilizing 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds. 

If you have any questions please contact me at 334-2033. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Sidewalk and Street Rehabilitation Locations: 



Flashing Beacon Signal Locations: 

 


